UHC NEW MEXICO CORPORATION

P.0. BOX 1956 2 N.CADDO
CLEBURNE, TEXAS 76033
817-641-3681 or 817-477-5324

November 12, 2001

Mr. Chris Williams, Director

Mr. Billy Pritchard, Field Inspector
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1625 N. French Dr.

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

RE: Cato San Andres Unit

Gentlemen,

Enclosed, please find the appropriate Sundry Notices (Form C-103) for wells addressed
in your letter dated September 27, 2001. These wells were old injection / disposal wells
in which we knew nothing about. Be assured that these wells will be in compliance by
the date given. I personally thank Billy Pritchard for his help. I thank both of you for
your patience. Should you have any questions or need anything else at this time, please
give me a call.

Sincerely,

Toby D. Andrews
Oil & Gas Operations Manager




